

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

24th October 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Flu Vaccination for Primary School Children in Essex

You will see from the attached documents that a nasal flu vaccine is being offered to all children in Meadgate Primary School. Please read the information given in the leaflet attached which will explain this vaccination programme.

The vaccinations will be administered on Tuesday 12th November 2019 and I would be grateful if could complete and return the attached consent form by Wednesday 6th November 2019.

Yours faithfully

Ms K Meager

Head of School

